
 
City of Tacoma 
Public Works Department 

2324 South ‘C’ Street  █  Tacoma, Washington  98402 

 
 

DATE: September 23, 2025 

TO: Occupant / Business 

FROM: City of Tacoma – Street Operations Division 

SUBJECT: Road Work / Lane Replacement 

 
ATTENTION: 
 
The City of Tacoma’s Street Operations Division will be performing asphalt repairs on 

Wednesday, October 1, 2025.  

Location: South 19th Street, from Orchard Street to Pearl Street. 

Scope of work: Replacement of the westbound curb lane 

• Hours of work: 6:30 AM – 6:30 PM 
• Estimated duration: One day (weather and event dependent) 

 
Traffic Impacts: 

• Lane closures 
• Residential street closures 
• Restrictions on left turns in some locations 

 
Special Notice to Residents: 

If you live on the north side of S. 19th Street between Orchard and Pearl, we strongly 
recommend parking on side streets during work hours if you plan to come and go throughout 
the day. Driveway access will be extremely limited during construction, and we want to 
minimize any additional inconvenience.

 
What to Expect: 

• Notice boards will be placed in advance to inform the traveling public. 
• All work is weather- and event-dependent; rescheduling may be necessary. Updates 

will be provided on posted signage and through additional notices if required. 
 

We appreciate your patience and cooperation as we complete these necessary repairs 
 
For questions or concerns, please contact: 
 
Project Supervisor Thomas Adams 
�� (253) 591-5870 
������� Tadams@tacoma.gov 


